
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
06 February 2025 
 
Media Statement 
  

COPE’s encouraging Performance in Bekkersdal By-Election 

For Immediate release 

The Congress of the People (COPE) is encouraged by our performance in the Bekkersdal by-

election, where the party secured 4% of the vote. This is an improvement from Ward 5 in the 

Rand West Local Municipality. 

This result reflects growing confidence in COPE’s vision and the dedication of our members 

and supporters. It reaffirms our commitment to serving communities with integrity and 

accountability. 

We thank all who stood with us and call on our members to build on this momentum. COPE 

remains focused on real change for all South Africans. 
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